
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Planned Closures on the Gulf Development Road 

 

 
Etheridge Shire Council has voiced their concerns to TMR 
Cairns Office regarding the road closures on the Gulf 
Development Road for maintenance works to be 
implemented. 
 
Whilst it is understood that programmed works of this nature 
are to be carried out from time to time the impacts of such 
works need to be understood as well. To that end we have 
asked TMR to reconsider and familiarise themselves with 
the full impact of the total length of the GDR network. 
 
Currently we are awaiting the return of further information 
concerning this matter. 
 
Council will endeavour to keep the public updated as new 
information becomes available.  

 
 
Barry Hughes 
Mayor of Etheridge Shire Council 


